DIVERSIFIED IN CULTURE
UNITED IN EDUCATION

Box 330, Ashmont, Alberta TOA 0C0
Ph. (780) 726-3793 Fax (780) 726-3777

Dec 1, 2014

To whom it may concern:

Ashmont Secondary School will be looking for sponsors for the schools year book; this
will give the sponsors advertising space and is a great way to get business, and or group
name out in the community for a low cost all year. The current school year book will be
handed out to students in September 2015.

With the growing cost of everything it takes to give the students a way to preserve those
cherished memories, we are looking for assistance to help offset the cost of the
yearbooks.

Donation and advertisement options.
e $50 Quarter page (Business card size)
e $100 Half page
e $200 Full page

If you or your organization would be willing to contribute to the school year book please
contact Tanya Boorse by phone 780-726-3793 at the school or by e-mail

tanya boorse@sperd.ca

Sincerely,
The Ashmont Yearbook Committee

Tanya Boorse



